JMJ

Dear Parishioners,

The following children will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation:

Josephine "Cecilia" Amato, Michael "Patrick" Amato, Rosario "Michael" Cala, Mallory "Elizabeth Ann Seton" Conklin, Aaren "Francis of Assisi" Creegan, Lynnlee "Mary Magdalene" Ennis, Tyler "Francis of Assisi" Ewanciw, Aydan "Michael the Archangel" Lauture, Sarah "Francis of Assisi" Masci, Erick "Luigi Scrosppi" Morales, Olivia "Eleanor" Myers, Alyssa "Mary" Olenick, Maddox "Matthew" Polanis, Thomas "Francis of Assisi" Retamar, Adrienne "Rose" Scibek, Charlotte "Elizabeth of Hungary" Struble, Phailla "Catherine of Bologna" Toussaint, Olivia "Elizabeth of Hungary" Webb, Erin "Gianna" Witkowski.

Please keep the Confirmandi in your prayers, that they may embrace the gifts of the Holy Spirit as they are confirmed this weekend.

Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan writes:

Dear friends in the Lord:

At Baptism, each of us is marked by the Lord and entrusted with a special responsibility to tell the world of His message and invitation. We are, indeed called to serve as His missionaries.

World Mission Sunday affords all baptized Catholics an opportunity to celebrate their missionary vocation through prayer and sacrifice for the missionary work of the Church.

Through 1908, the church in the United States was the beneficiary of the generosity of the Catholic faithful of Europe through the Society of the Propagation of the Faith. In fact, two-thirds of the very first collection of the Propagation of the Faith, in 1822, was sent to the Church in America, making it possible to build churches and schools, educate clergy and religious, provide for the good works of religious communities, and support evangelization here at home. By a 1908 papal decree, the designation "mission territory" was removed from the United States. More than one hundred years later, as we recall our own mission history, we are called upon to assist both spiritually and financially the more than 1,150 "young churches" in Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands, and Latin America, all of which have the same needs that the United States once had.

With this in mind, please be as generous as your means will allow this *World Mission Sunday* so that the Propagation of the Faith can continue to spread the "Good News" to the growing faith communities of our day. So, too, following the call of our Holy Father, Pope Francis, let us pray that our celebration of *World Mission Sunday* will generate within us a renewed awareness of the need to proclaim the Gospel to all corners of the world.



Join us next weekend for the All You Can Eat Breakfast





Liturgical Ministers for October 27/28, 2018.

Mass	LECTOR	MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION	ALTAR SERVERS
4:00РМ	L. AVELLA	A. Witkowski, K. Bobish	E. and A. Witkowski
8:30AM	P. CAL	T. CALVARIO, W. CARMODY	T. Lamoreaux, K. Case
11:30AM	H. MARINARO	T. Marion, J. Snellinger	S. Cuello, M. Fedrizzi, A. St. Louis

The second collection next weekend is for the All Souls Novena.

Family Rosary Program sponsored by The Knights of Columbus and FAITH. Interested in are fresher on how to say the Rosary? Want to share this beautiful tradition with your children? Join us at our new *Family Rosary Sundays*. After the 8:30 Mass on October 21st and 28th ALL are welcome to stay and say the rosary.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: children and parents, please remain in the church for this program, do not walk over to the school. If attending another Mass, please have your child to the church (NOT religious ed. building) by 9:15 as class will start in the church for those Sundays. Please stay with your child until the rosary is done. Afterwards the Religious Education teachers will walk their classes to the school to finish out the morning. Pick up will be from the school. We hope to see many parish families at the Rosary Program.

6th Annual Faith, Fun, Tricks & Treats

Saturday, November 3rd Most Sacred Heart Hall After the 4.00 p.m. Mass Sandwiches and Refreshments A fun evening of events is scheduled. Saint Guessing Jars, Pass the Pumpkin, Halo Toss and more..





Family Tug of War









We will begin collecting non perishable items for the Christmas Food Baskets next weekend. Please deposit food items in the red bins in the Narthex or stop by the parish office during the week.

If you or anyone you know is interested in completing their sacraments or joining the Church through the RCIA process, please call the parish office and speak to Deacon Rich

ANNOUNCED MASSES

Monday,	October 22(John Paul II, pope)	
9:00am	David Latini, by Angie Gardner	
Tuesday,	October 23(John Capistrano, priest)	
9:00am	Joseph Portella, by the Torres family	
Wednesday, October 24(Anthony Mary		

Wednesday, October 24(Anthony Mary Claret,bishop)

9:00am John Onuschak, by MaryAnn Giandoni Susan Hinkley, by James Hinkley & fam.

Thursday, October 25

9:00am Albert Mickel, by John and MaryJane

Millspaugh

Ada Rausch, by Carol, Vivian and Eda

Saturday, October 27

4:00pm Margaret Hart, by Barbara and Dick

Drew

Sunday, 8:30am October 28 (Reformation Day)
Michael Saletro, by Erika Cox and

family

11:30am The parishioners of St. Mary's



The Sanctuary Lamp will burn brightly this week, in the Church, in memory of Tom Osowick, By Kathleen Osowick and family.

Please Pray For the Sick: Angela Portella, Joann Wilcox, Walter Szpakowicz, Frances Brennan, Elizabeth Brennan, Michael Medaglia, Jackie Mundy, Barbara Straub, Tress Loughrey, Sal Careri, Elizabeth Startup Jones, Louis Harford, William Lincoln, Jeanine Lincoln, Michael Barnes, Donald Wolff, Ramonita Irizarry, Theresa Kavanagh, Debi Cotugno, Theresa Fuller, Maureen Hildebrandt, Charles Hildebrandt, Aedan Roach, James Roach, Robin Radzikowski, Helen Andreano, Tito Rivera, Neil Stasilli, Josefina Rodriguez, Joseph Hinkley, Toni Sorrentino, Frances Brennan, Andrea Fedoruk, Susan Upton, Chris Marion III, Loretta Olenick, Layla Grace Foster, Roderick T. Esling, James Lincoln, Danielle Devore, Wayne DeMarco, Marge O'Connor, Mindy Walsh, Arieal Walsh, Raquel Maldonado, Lillian Maldonado Diaz, Tyrell Davis, Eppie Harford, and Christine Nowak.

Clothing Drive/ Coat Drive: *November 3, 2018, 11-3pm*Boyscout Troop 173 is having a Fall clothing drive, we accept clothing, blankets, linen, towels, toys, shoes, etc. (please bag clothing, toys and shoes all separate). Coat drive is for our local families in need.

The collection for October 13/14 was \$4,637.50 Thank you for your continued generosity.